
Burton Agnes Hall 
 

As part of our year 9 preparation for GCSE History, commencing in September 2024, pupils were 
taken to Burton Agnes Hall on Tuesday 10

th
 July. 

  

Pupils first visited St Martin’s Church and were taken aback by its’ beauty and the tombs that lay 
inside the church. They then visited the Norman Manor House built by Roger de Stuteville in 

1173 before heading to the main Burton Agnes Hall.  

 
Pupils waltzed through the history of Burton Agnes Hall, encompassing its Tudor, Elizabethan, 

Jacobean, Georgian and Victorian heritage. Pupils were amazed by the artwork and architecture 
of the building.  

 
After a short lunch, it was time to get down to business! Pupils played giant chess and giant 

snakes and ladders before they had a rather wet run through the maze to burn off their dinners.  

 

A lovely day despite the rain! 


